
SPECIAL TOWN COUNCIL 
MEETING MINUTES 
NOVEMBER 18, 2019 

The Town Council met in special session on Monday, November 18, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. at 372 
Town Place, Fairview, Texas. Those present were Mayor Henry Lessner; Mayor Pro Tern Ricardo 
Doi; Councilmembers Charlie Henkle, Cynthia Brugge, Tony Mattei, Ken Logsdon and Roland 
Feldman. Staff present included Town Manager, Julie Couch; Town Secretary, Tenitrus Bethel; 
Town Engineer, James Chancellor; Engineer-in-Training, Danielle Oglesbee; and Assistant to 
Town Manager, Adam Wilbourn. 

Mayor Lessner called the meeting to order at 6:01 p.m. and declared a quorum was present. The 
Mayor outlined the process for the meeting and the planned timeline. The Mayor also indicated 
that if anyone in the audience had a specific drainage issue, the Town Engineer would be 
available at the end of the meeting for individual questions and would have forms for residents to 
complete regarding their specific issue. 

DISCUSSION ON DRAINAGE: Ms. Couch introduced the discussion of Town drainage 
including planning, design and operations, and related items. She reviewed the topics that would 
be covered and provided some history on actions taken by the Town related to drainage matters. 

Mr. Chancellor then gave a presentation and discussed drainage regulations, infrastructure, 
planning, system operation, the engineering process, development and regional issues. 

The Council and staff had an extended discussion related to this item. 

Mayor Lessner adjourned the meeting at 8:12 p.m. 
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